
1st March 2004
MP Warns Businesses of Prize Draw Scam
Stirling MP, Anne McGuire, has urged people to be on the lookout for a scam from TV Direct Distribution informing them they have won £10,000.  

The Scam claims to guarantee payment of £10,000 in weekly instalments of £192.30.  The letter and subsequent letters include ‘guaranteed certificates of payment’.
Mrs McGuire has passed the information to Trading Standards and requested that they investigate the matter, she has urged all those receiving a similar letter to do likewise.  She said

“I know that this scam has been sent to people across the country, but I have received an increased number of complaints recently from local people.  I would warn everyone to be on the lookout and inform the local Trading Standards Office if contacted.  The Office of Fair Trading advice on these types of scam letters is to bin them and I would urge people to do so”
Ends

For more information please contact: 01786 446515 

Notes

Information on current Scams and how to deal with them can be found on the Office of Fair Trading Website www.oft.gov.uk 

22 Viewfield Street


Stirling, FK8 1UA


Tel: 01786 446515


Fax: 01786 446513





NEWS





From Stirling’s Labour MP








